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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: pdking0000@aol.com
Sent: Thursday, October 14, 2010 4:41 PM
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Subject: Fwd: We still need to get an extension from Paresh Khatri

Hi Paresh, 
  
Please see below re: RO 209.  Thank you! 
  
Best regards, 
Paul King 
Professional Geologist 
P&D Environmental, Inc. 
55 Santa Clara Avenue, Suite 240 
Oakland, CA 94610 
510-658-6916 (office) 
510-834-0152 (facsimile) 

 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Lalji Patel <lb144@hotmail.com> 
To: Paul King <pdking0000@aol.com> 
Cc: Pawan Gupta <meeragupta@sbcglobal.net> 
Sent: Thu, Oct 14, 2010 12:39 pm 
Subject: RE: We still need to get an extension from Paresh Khatri 

It is Ok with us. 
  
Thanks! 
  
lalji 
  

To: LB144@HOTMAIL.COM; meeragupta@sbcglobal.net 
Subject: We still need to get an extension from Paresh Khatri 
Date: Tue, 12 Oct 2010 09:44:21 -0400 
From: pdking0000@aol.com 

Hi Lalji, 
  
Paresh wrote a letter dated August 20, 2010 where he said he wanted the report documenting the installation and testing 
of the wells by November 18, 2010.  This well installation and testing work scope was what the recently submitted UST 
Fund pre-approval request was for.  Since we might not see the UST Fund approval for about a month, I recommend that 
we contact Paresh and let him know that by the time the UST Fund approves the costs we will be into the rainy season 
and water levels in the ground will be elevated.  We do not want to do our feasibility study when the water levels are 
elevated.  I recommend that we install the wells some time between now and July 2011, and that the feasibility test be 
performed some time after the beginning of July 2011.  Please let me know if that is acceptable to you, and if I am 
authorized to contact Paresh with this request.  Thank you! 
  
Paul 
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